
From: Griffin, Daniel dgriff34@kent.edu
Subject: Re: Clarifying Question

Date: August 25, 2020 at 3:11 PM
To: Gina Butkovich gbutkovi@kent.edu

Hi Gina-
Thank you for your follow up, please see below for Coach Lewis’ statement regarding
your question:
 
“Our team is expected to abide by the Flashes Safe Seven, which mandates that masks
be worn while on campus. In this case, all players should have worn masks for the
ceremony. Going forward, we must be better, we must hold each other accountable, to
ensure we set a strong example for our community.”
 
 
Thank you
Dan
 
Dan Griffin
Director of Athletics Communication
(FB, Wrestling, Baseball)
Kent State University
KentStateSports.com
 


